August 8, 2022 meeting of the Design Committee

Meeting called to order at 10:50 a.m.

Members present: Highway Commissioner-David Ohnstad, David Pierce, Wally Habhegger, Douglas Rogalla and Nodji VanWychen.
Members absent: Highway Program Supervisor – Tyson Langrehr.
Others present:  Office Manager – Becky Pitel.
Highway Commissioner David Ohnstad stated that Corre, Jewell & Associates and Westbrook have all submitted bid proposals for the three bridges.  Ohnstad feels that you would not be making a bad choice with selections of any of the proposals.  Discuss arose as to whether or not Jewell & Associates would be too busy with CTH ET and if the design work should be split between Westbrook and Corre.  Ohnstad stated that the bridge design on the one bridge on CTH Z will be more in depth.  Wally Habhegger wondered if Jewell & Associates would be more efficient as they are already travelling up to our area for other projects.  Motion made by Wally Habhegger to award the bridge design for CTH Z Poe Creek to Jewell & Associates, the bridge design on CTH Z Billings Creek to Westbrook & Associates and the bridge design on CTH N Little Lemonweir to Corre, seconded by Nodji VanWychen.  All ayes, motion carried.
Motion made to adjourn by Nodji VanWychen, seconded by Wally Habhegger.  All ayes, motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 
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